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FROM THE COMMANDER  
 
We had another great Past Commander’s/President’s dinner.  Every-
thing was delicious.  We appreciate all that attended.  I want to thank 
the cooks, servers, and all the people that made this a successful event. 
 
On February 7th at 10am we will be holding our annual Four Chaplain 
Service.  I would like to see the Legion, Auxiliary, and SAL all here 
for this great service.  It would be nice to see all the officers attend this 
function, thank you. 
 
February 18th through the 20th our State Commander will be visiting 
the 12th District.  On the 18th of February we would like to have a sit 
down luncheon with him.  I would like to see as many people partici-
pating as possible.   
 
Don’t forget to keep working on all our Legion programs and prepare 
your reports.  Boy’s State, ROTC, Law and Order and chairmen, you 
need to get out to the schools, police departments, and fire departments 
and start getting these programs rolling. 
 
For God and Country 
Wayne O. Smith 
 
FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
I would like to welcome our new members that were initiated Jan. 23, 
2010.  We are very glad to have you as part of our Unit.  Hope you 
will come and join us at our meetings the second Thursday of each 
month.  The ladies who helped in the Initiation, I Thank You.  It was a 
wonderful job well done.  It was very nice having the Initiation on a 
Saturday so more could participate. 
 
The Past Commanders and Presidents Dinner was very nice.  Glad to 
see so many attend.  I want to Thank everyone who helped.  Everyone 
did a great job. 
 
The Fleas Market turned out to be something new for our Unit.  Hope 
everyone got good prices for the things that they wanted or did not 
want.  Thank those who participated. 



Those who have not paid your dues or know of anyone who has not 
paid please mail them or drop them into the Auxiliary box at the Post.  
We would like to see you keep your continued years, by getting this in 
as soon as possible. 
 
March 5 and 6 will be our Poppy Day's.  We will put a sign up sheet for 
those who will volunteer their time to collect for the poppies.  Please 
help volunteer, this is the money that goes to the V.A. hospitals. 
Participation in our organization has been very poor this year.  Only a 
few to help in trying to reach are obligations which runs around 
$4,000.00 a year.  The money we make on our dinners and our steak 
shoot or other functions the Auxiliary puts on goes to meeting our obli-
gation's.  I have been asked how much we make on Friday night and 
Saturday morning breakfast.  The Auxiliary makes nothing on these 
days.  We volunteer so that we can put on other functions to make the 
money for our obligations. Also you may not know but the Auxiliary 
furnishes every thing they need to do their dinners or functions.  There 
is no expense to the Legion to pay for what we need except for the use 
of the kitchen'  Although we do bring in more people at the bar when 
we do these functions. 
 
We are all Volunteers and do not expect anything but to help better our 
Post.  Just a few can not do it all.  Please consider Volunteering when 
ever you can.  We do not know who you are so please give me a call 
and let me know what you can do.  My number is 321-751-0951. 
 
For God and Country 
Pauline Nees 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
FEB. 1      FOUR CHAPLAIN'S SERVICE POST 163 AT 10:00 A.M. 
FEB. 14    AUXILIARY  INTERVIEW GIRLS FOR GIRL STATE 
                 AT 2:00 P.M. 
FEB. 17    AUXILIARY STUFF POPPY LETTERS POST 163  
                  AT 1:30 P.M. 
MARCH 5 & 6 POPPY DAYS VOLUNTEER'S PLEASE 
 

 



________________________________________________________ 

TAPS  
 

Dr. Daniel Beirne, Charles Reed  
________________________________________________________ 

Mardi Gras Party ! 
 
 
 
 

February 13th 7 till 11 PM 

*********************************  
 

 

Every Wednesday 5:00 pm 

Dressed various ways—(Just ask) with celery to dip 
only $6.50 for a  dozen. 

*********************************  



 
STAR  L INEHAN  
1980 Pinewood Road 
Melbourne, Florida 

321-253-5675 
“Keep your business 

In the green!” 
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American Legion Post 163 Newsletter is published monthly as “Mathers Member Link” 
by the J.W. Mathers, Jr., American Legion Post 163, 1795 N. Harbor City Blvd, Mel-
bourne, FL. 32935. The contents do not necessarily reflect the views or the opinions of the 
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Come on out for Steak Shoot Every Saturday 
from 1-3pm. The steaks are the best ever, we have great 

 raffles and food is served each week. Have fun, win prizes 
and support the Legion, S.A.L. and Auxiliary functions. 
See the board for who’s calling & what’s being raffled!!! 

Your Steak Shoot Chairman 

******************************  



BULLETIN BOOSTER (Date is Expiration)  

BE A BOOSTER FOR ONLY $10.00 PER YEAR, YOU’LL HELP THE POST SAVE ON THE EVER 
GROWING COST OF PRINTING & POSTAGE. FORGIVE ANY OMISSIONS AND/OR ERRORS.  

12/09 
HEDY & ART  
FRANK THOMPSON 
RIP & NANCY COLLINS  
1/10 
TOM & MARIE  
IN MEMORY OF FRANK A. WARNER  
PHYLLIS CLEGG IN MEMORY  
   OF GORDON L. CLEGG  
2/10 
JIM & SHASTA —THE GREENS 
CHARLES LEE DURHAM  
3/10 
PASTAGO I. MISE 
ALFREDA M. KAWOHL  
4/10 
SHELDON & DEBORAH KELLEY  
BOB & MAXINE SCHLICHENMAIER  
   IN MEMORY OF ORVILLE E. NELL  
DEE’S FAMILY  
5/10 
WAYNE O. SMITH 
EDWARD GLANZ  
   IN MEMORY OF HELEN GLANZ  
SHELDON AND DEBORAH KELLY  
6/10 
AL & WINDY STEWART  
MARCO & MARIE DERUSSO  
DR. MARK HOFFMAN, DSR  
IN MEMORY OF ROBERT AND  
    DIANA SCHLOTTERER  
7/10 
IN MEMORY OF ELSIE & BOB CHILCOTT  
JOEL H & PATRICIA PLATT  
DONALD CHAMPLAIN  
8/10 
JOHN & ZEKIE BURNS  
9/10 
ROBERT “BOB” KIEFER  
ANTON MARTH 
 
10/10 
MARTHA IN MEMORY OF  
    BOB TAGGART  
ROBERT KIESER  
DEE & EDDIE WEBER  

MARCO & MARIE DERUSSO IN  
   MEMORY OF USN CAPT. MICHAEL  
   DERUSSO & ROC DERUSSO 
IN MEMORY OF AL PASSERO  
RALPH K. PERRY  
   IN MEMORY OF CLAIRE E. PERRY  
NINA & ROY MOORE  
   IN MEMORY OF RON MOORE: 
12/10 
RALPH RIEPENHOFF  
1/11 
KRISTIN PARKS  
BARB & BOBBY TAYLOR  
BETTE & LUV  
2/11 
NANCY & RIP COLLINS  
MASON P. JONES  
IN MEMORY OF ANNIE JONES 
   & ETHEL MANN  
RICHIE & ROSE 
3/11 
BETTY ZIMMERMAN 
   IN MEMORY OF JOHN 
JOSEPH TRUCHEL  
 IN MEMORY OF CARRIE 
    & ANTHONY LA MARCA  
4/11 
GARY & MARY LITTLE  
T.W. IN MEMORY OF G.W. 
CHERI & JERRY HARTMAN  
  IN MEMORY OF RICHARD HOWE 
 “KAY BIRD” & ROCK  
7/11 
ROBERT & MARY GUY  
8/11 
AL MANNING  
9/11 
VINCENT  & SARAH AMEIGH  
12/11 
RALPH & ELEANOR LOENNIG  
10/12 
JOHN & JONI MANCUSO  
1/13 
STAR & JACK  
12/14 
TOM PACHACK  
   IN MEMORY OF MARIE HILL  
 

Visit our web site at http://legionpost163.com 


